
From: Charles Staples [mailto:charlesstaples@att.net ]
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 3:28 PM
To: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshawfcc.gov >
Subject: Re: BNPFT2O18O13OABF

Mr. Bradshaw:

It is hereby requested that the Tech Box included in short-form application File No. BNPFT-
20180130ABF be amended as follows to correct a typographical error:

340 2 '04" N
980 52' 58" W

Corrected to:

34° 2 '04" N
78° 52' 58" W

Nothing else is changed except for that one typographical error. Thank you for your quick response,
and thank you in advance for your help.

Charles Staples


